
Wiltshire Council  
 
Section 14(1) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 
  
Temporary introduction of Various Speed Limits: Hollow Way and Tithe Barn Lane 
Lyneham and Bradenstoke (Ref: TTRO 8414)  
 
Notice is hereby given that the Wiltshire Council has made Orders: 
 
To temporarily introduce a 40mph speed restriction on the following length of road:  
 
A) Hollow Way (Part), Lyneham and Bradenstoke; from its junction with B4069 to its 
junction with Brook Lane. 
 
And to temporarily introduce a 30mph speed restriction on the following length of road:  
 
B) Hollow Way (Part), Lyneham and Bradenstoke; from its junction with Brook Lane to its 
junction with St Marys Close. 
 
And to temporarily introduce a 20mph speed restriction of the following lengths of roads: 
 
C) Hollow Way (Part), Lyneham and Bradenstoke; from its junction with St Marys Close to 
its junction with Tithe Barn Lane. 
 
D) Tithe Barn Lane, Lyneham and Bradenstoke; from its junction with Hollow Way for its 
entire length. 
 
Due to: reasons of highway safety and risk of serious damage to the highway during 
planning and works for the land slippage at Lyneham Banks. 
 
The speed restrictions will be clearly indicated by traffic signs. 
 
These speed limit restrictions which follows an emergency notice will come into operation on 
12 December 2022 and is anticipated to be required until the completion of the land slippage 
works at Lyneham Banks. The Orders will have a maximum duration of 18 months.  
 
For further information regarding these works please contact 
lynehambanks@wiltshire.gov.uk 
 
Sustainable Transport Group, County Hall, Bythesea Road, Trowbridge BA14 8JN 
 
08 December 2022 


